
 

 

 
 
 

 
PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 72 of 2013 

Our Ref:  TM/PYD/26/95/7 
 

30 August 2013 
 

Further to Notice to Mariners No 68 of 2013 re Firework Displays in Grand Harbour   
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies Mariners that further to Notice to Mariners No 
68 of 2013 re firework displays from a barge moored 200m off Bighi Point, the timing of the displays has been 
changed as follows:-  

  Barge:   

Friday 6 September 2013  From 0800 hrs till 0830 hrs, from 1200 hrs till 1230 hrs, from 
1900 hrs till 2330 hrs  

Saturday 7 September 2013 From 0800 hrs till 0830 hrs, from 1200 hrs till 1230 hrs, from 
1800 hrs till 0000 hrs 

Sunday 8 September 2013 From 0800 hrs till 0830 hrs, from 1100 hrs till 1230 hrs, from 
1900 hrs till 0000 hrs. 

 
The barge will be removed on Monday 9 September 2013. 
 
Mariners are to note the above and give a wide berth of 200 meters from the position of the barge on the 
days and times indicated above. Mariners are to navigate with caution and slow speed.  Instructions and 
directions given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) are to be complied with. 

 
 
Chart affected BA Chart 177.  
 
Positions are referred to WGS 84 Datum.  
 


